
12 October 2021 

Horse stable Borowa Oleśnicka (SPS) - wycieczka do Stadniny Koni 

Today, two of the volunteers were able to go with some classes from the Primary Special 

School to visit a horse stable in Borowa Oleśnicka.  

 

They showed us how to take care of horses, what  they eat, how  they sleep , where and 

how to clean them… everything you need to know about horses!  

The children were really excited when they saw the animals. Some of the kids were 

scared at the beginning but when they saw that the horses were kind to us, they were 

not afraid anymore. And they even touch them! 

   

Making new friends! 



 

After all the explanations, we went to the horse arena, and we rode a horse! Almost all 

of us, some of the children didn’t feel like it, but the volunteers did! After exciting 

experience with horses, we set up bonfire and fried sausages. Fully satisfied, with a lot 

of experience and full stomachs we had taken a way back at train station and got back 

to Wrocław by train.  

 

 

 

María and Milan 


